
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               4th October 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

‘Respect people’s feelings even if it does not 
mean anything to you…it could mean everything 

to them’ 
 

Diary Dates 
 

 7  Oct   Y2 Clubs  3:15-4:00 
 9  Oct   Y2 Dance 3:15-4:00 
10 Oct   World Mental Health Day 
10 Oct   Nurture Programme 9:30am 
11 Oct   1K Biscuit Day 
15 Oct   Flu Vaccinations 
 
  

National Poetry Day 
 

This week we have celebrated National Poetry 
Day. The children have been listening to and 
writing poems on the theme of ‘counting’. 
 
 

 
Uniform 

 

 
 

Just a gentle reminder to please label all 
items of uniform with your child’s name- 
including bags and coats. Please remember 
that for hygiene reasons we ask that all long 
hair is tied up. Thank you for your continued 
co-operation. 
 

Maths Meetings 
 

Thank you to parents who attended the 
Maths Meetings this week. We hope you 
found some useful tips in supporting your 
child with maths at home. 

 

 

Toys 
 

Just a gentle reminder that we do not allow 
children to bring toys of any kind into school 
(this includes children who attend Breakfast 
Club and After School Club).Thank you for 
your continued co-operation. 

Dodgeball 
 

Well done to our team who took part in a 
Dodgeball Festival this week – they were 
amazing! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          91% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   88%           
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   98% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   95%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    98% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   96% 
 
3 classes in green this week! Well done to 
Poppies, Snowdrops and Sunflowers! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

93% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child 

in school before registers 
close 

 

 
 

An Open Evening will be held on: 
 

 Thursday 17th October  
 4:00-5:30pm 

 
for parents of prospective Nursery 

and Reception children 

Virtual Coffee Morning 
 
 
There is a virtual coffee morning being held on 
Thursday 17th October at 10:00am being 
delivered jointly by the Mental Health Support 
Team (MHST) & YPAS with a specific focus on 
‘sleep’. It will run between 10am-12pm and will 
cover a discussion on sleep as well as offering 
information, advice and guidance. See the link 
below for details: 
 
 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/virtual-coffee-morning-
sleep-tickets-1033605591147?aff=oddtdtcreator 
  

Arbor App  
 

Just a reminder, if you haven’t already 
downloaded the Arbor app and have not 
logged back in this year then please do so. 
If you are new to Arbor, we have sent a 
link via email to log on. If you haven’t 
received the link or your email address is 
incorrect then please inform the school 
office.  
 

 

 


